
M O N E Y  M A T T E R S
www.moneymattersleicester.org

FINANCIAL SUPPORT
FOR YOU AND YOUR WORKFORCE

C I T I Z E N S  A D V I C E
www.citizensadvice.org.uk

A M I C A
www.amica-counselling.uk

L L R  M E N T A L
H E A L T H  &

W E L L B E I N G  H U B
www.llrstaffwellbeing.org

N A T I O N A L  D E B T
L I N E

www.nationaldebtline.org

A local charity who provide
non judgmental, confidential
advice and guidance in all

aspects of financial
wellbeing and worries. 
Please call or WhatsApp
07926 086238 to get in

touch.



An advice service that will
give you the information you

need to make the right
choices, including help to

deal with your debt
problems, how to avoid

losing your home and how to
get your finances back into

shape.

Amica is a counselling
service which has acces to

the Payplan scheme. Payplan
is a scheme that helps you

take the first step to
managing your debt and

taking control. It helps
thousands of people every
year to resolve their debt

issues. 

Free mental health and
wellbeing support and
advice. Counselling is

available for a wide  range
of topics including financial

wellbeing support.

A free service currently
offering advice and

guidance on managing the
current cost of living

increase. Including how to
help with your current energy

bill increase.


